
As a concerned grandparent I am writing to request that the Law should 

continue to allow faith-based schools to employ teachers and other staff who 

adhere to their same faith-based ideals. Parents choose to send their children 

to these schools and often sacrifice to pay the additional fees required. They 

need to be assured their children are educated to the standards they choose. 


